
 

 
 
 
Hope you are all managing these difficult circumstances as best you can. Here at the 
RDA and Council we are working to support you as best we can in these strange 
times. 
 
You should already be aware of the package of measures to support businesses 
announced over the last few days. These measures, which you can read about in 
detail here, include: 

 a 12-month business rates holiday for all retail, hospitality and leisure 
businesses in England 

 small business grant funding of £10,000 for all businesses in receipt of small 
business rate relief or rural rate relief 

 grant funding of £25,000 for retail, hospitality and leisure businesses with property 
with a rateable value between £15,000 and £51,000 

If you qualify for the business rates holiday,  the Council now has all the guidance from 
Government and is currently updating its IT system and will issue letters confirming there are 
no rates payable. This will take time (maybe a couple of weeks, so please bear with the 
team). In the meantime, you do not need to pay your next bill and direct debits will not be 
collected on 1st April. If you are unsure whether your business qualifies for the business 
rates holiday, please contact the Business Rates Team on 01706 926170. 

The Council is still awaiting guidance from government as to how the grants will be 
administered. We will share this with you as soon as we have the information. 

 
If you are in the construction sector, you may find this information 
useful:   https://www.kuits.com/insights/legal-updates/coronavirus-impact-
construction-sector-contracts/ 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-about-covid-19/covid-19-support-for-businesses?fbclid=IwAR3DI9uxpKPVp8RE6go9PixO-hE1rkWeOWqs9ULDnVev4k1NxBRR8_Vg0RM#gcslocal
https://www.kuits.com/insights/legal-updates/coronavirus-impact-construction-sector-contracts/
https://www.kuits.com/insights/legal-updates/coronavirus-impact-construction-sector-contracts/


As I have said on previous newsletters – please feel free to share this widely and 
encourage people to sign up to receive it direct 
at:  https://connect.investinrochdale.co.uk/email-updates/ 

http://link.mta6.shspma.com/ls/click?upn=6X0kPdAj0-2BJos-2B2CAJmsm9ZRa29F7-2Bl3WJcy-2BIVBUafHZJICVxh9Po2fCCbg8JpivsVCLgtw24ChVXbnKEOh9onfUIk5w1i0fiCT1NBO9MpyWjQ-2F-2FEAeRMzF0ZBbfhWOl1kpXtp5dWIQsj6rVrCyO-2BeqH-2F6sAz1pry7dxCHPVZLTacnf4rEB-2FcRbuxCzIfC3mMcOmNRNqdB0qjBpmcB1qFuEmZGo4ap417A-2FHudUKL8dJzXYIc61-2F4Nl-2F6qBqaUweKG1LA72CI7jNt3mHxGafQ-3D-3DPLtB_06GnM-2F0sQMTsXLS9YQuD1LgKvzA1mrdQVfCG5lL91h8yhFqFc8YERGksVdtvTpMYpCYhN7qlxhzOaTs2mgFO8zH2-2FgjAslxObwuNzMuJTcc41-2Bo45-2BGSUvStoFhe-2B0AV7STvlwK5omoL0uykqQCtVCmdLZGbp7v-2BtakjfMQiohfotu8dPwhHOqa-2F2uA4ghx0jIUVfWXbVqO3AG9jQD0HRPRnCwsdkRBLQ6u21MgCaTmXJtISNJvDd4EFJ4WsdP5VUhXCX8Im5tkf8TG3Znuo1amyZ6IryMFtNctGi08zmmhl9-2FL44reIQDc50B8dRgt6IhKFJVI7jBGnwon8zNXI0z3nJHoJ4W0-2BaQ-2F0OOxeDpZyBDPLM8BTmwlQZXhqAS7sLmDHANN-2BCqJpxkudNO4LemMLQMKhqGoZcSLRU4wLiXmfM31-2Bue9zZlMV2FM1NVELb6PObDdTDMPRbGjKubg4D2AYd870uhUVU56yxbU35OY-3D

